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March 16, 2020
Dear Customers,

Please be aware that Excel Business Systems is treating the current COVID-19
situation very seriously and that the health and safety of our employees, customers
and suppliers remains our primary concern.

Considering the latest events surrounding the coronavirus (COVID-19) and following
the recommendations made by various governments and health agencies, we have
implemented preventive measures to limit the transmission of the virus.

Excel Business Systems strives to be at the forefront of technology and has already
implemented several digital business tools, which we are proud to be able to remain
proactive and responsive to our clients’ needs, in times of crisis.

Service calls

Our technicians will be extra vigilant during their service visits. They will follow clear
instructions regarding the complete cleaning of your equipment. In addition, our
teams are equipped with effective sanitation products and are focused on hygienic
protection.

We will follow developments and apply government recommendations and we will
be sure to keep our clients informed of any further significant changes to our
operations.

Thank you for your understanding.
Bob Becker

President
Excel Business Systems



